
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 URGENT COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

 

 

Hello all,          13
th

 September 2016 
 

ROSES FOR SALE 
 

On Arbor Day this year the plan was to plant 100 iceberg roses in 2 rows on the Fredrick Road pavement 

area adjacent to the picket fenced boundary. This was to be the culmination of all of the replanting of the 

pavement all the way up from the guardhouse and we are sure you will all agree that Hennie with Ivar and 

the team of advisers who helped with the strategy and design have done a marvelous job.  

 

For those of you who didn’t attend the 

Arbor Day activities, we decided not to plant 

the roses on the pavement because of the 

water restrictions.  

 

We decided instead to keep them in their 

bags where they are, and where they can be 

easily watered, until either the water 

restrictions are lifted or we can use them 

elsewhere in the village, e.g. around the new 

clubhouse once its complete. 

 

Therefore, as a number of residents have asked whether they could buy some of the Iceberg roses we 

bought for Arbor Day, the answer is yes! The roses are available at R40,00 each (what we paid for 

them) on an honour basis.  
 

Decide how many you want, pay Robin Slogrove (Unit 73), Hennie du Preez (Unit 72) or Cecil Fann 

(Unit 76) and then help yourselves. The roses are standing up against the boundary wall next to the 

re-cycling station. First come, first serve basis. 
 

Warm salutations and cheers, Evergreen Broadacres ResCom 
 

 

 

 


